TOWN OF RIDGEFIELD
RIDGEFIELD GOLF COURSE COMMITTEE MEETING
FINAL APPROVED

REGULAR MEETI NG
Wednesday, Decenber 21, 2016

THESE M NUTES ARE | NTENDED TO BE A SUWARY OF THE MEETI NG
AND NOT A VERBATI M RECORDI NG,

MVEMBERS PRESENT:

Chairperson: Mr. Tyrrell

Vice Chairperson: Ms. Gerhard

Secretary: Mr. Fazi

Committee Members: Ms. Murphy, Mr. Reilly, Mr. Reid , and
Mr. Egan

MVEMBERS ABSENT:
None

STAFF PRESENT:
Director: Mr. Sergiovanni

STAFF ABSENT:
Superintendent: Mr. Steger

AGENDA:
1. REVIEW M NUTES OF PREVI QUS MEETI NGS
2. REPORTS AND DI SCUSSI ONS ON COURSE OPERATI ONS FROM
FRANK SERG OVANNI, DI RECTOR
TONY STEGER, SUPERI NTENDENT
DI SCUSSI ON OF FY 2017 BUDGET SUBM SSI ON
I NI TI AL 2017 RATE DI SCUSSI ON
OLD BUSI NESS
NEW BUSI NESS
PUBLI C COMVENT
POSSI BLE EXECUTI VE SESSI ON TO DI SCUSS PERFORVANCE
REVI EW (El i m nated as not bei ng necessary)

XN O AW

The meeting was called to order at 7:34 pm.
| TEM # 1: REVI EW M NUTES OF PREVI QUS MEETI NG

A MOTI ON WAS MADE, SECONDED AND UNANI MOUSLY ADOPTED TO
ACCEPT THE M NUTES AS WRI TTEN.
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| TEM # 2 REPORTS AND DI SCUSSI ON ON COURSE OPERATI ONS
Mr. Sergiovanni indicated the following:
1. The Golf Course closed on December 4 th

2. Cart Path paving was finished.

3. The Capital Project “New Stairs on the 13 th Tee” are three
guarters finished.

4. Discussed Revenue projections for the end of the fi rst half
of our Fiscal Year.

| TEM # 3 DI SCUSSI ON ON FY 2017 BUDGET SUBM SSI ON
Continuation of the discussion from last month’s me eting
took place. Included in the discussions was the imp act of
the new guidelines capping increases to 2.5 percent

I TEM# 4 | NITIAL 2017 RATE DI SCUSSI ON

The initial discussion included the following topic S:
Cost of Memberships, Greens Fees associated with ea ch
Membership and Guest Rates. Discussion will continu e at our

next meeting.

| TEM # 5 OLD BUSI NESS
None

| TEM # 6 NEW BUSI NESS

Mr. Reilly brought up his concerns for Handicap Acc essible
Bathroom facilities on the Golf Course i.e. the por table
facility on the 13 th Hole and the permanent facility at the

old Maintenance Building on the 8 th Hole. Mr. Reilly

indicated his concerns were due to the fact we now have a
Handicap Cart available for use at the Golf Course. Mr.
Sergiovanni indicated we have three individuals who use the
cart occasionally. Mr. Sergiovanni indicated he wou Id
contact the necessary departments in Town Hall to s ee what

options are available.

| TEM # 7 PUBLI C COMIVENT
None

There being no further business,

A MOTI ON WAS THEN MADE, SECONDED, AND UNANI MOUSLY ADPOPTED
TO ADJOURN THE REGULAR MEETI NG AT 8:44 pm
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